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September 27, 2017 
 

 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secrectary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street S.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 

 
 
We have paired frequencies with the standard band KTKK-AM and the expanded band 
is KBJA-AM. The KTKK-AM station has been off and non-operational since May 1, 
2017 and we wish to surrender the license to the FCC. 
  
We are respectfully requesting the cancellation of the KTKK-AM license and deletion of 

the callsign. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
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